MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION

FROM: Jennifer Ganser, AICP, Assistant Director %—

MEETING DATE: June 20, 2022

SUBJECT: PC 22-13: 405 Eisenhower Lane South — Request to Withdraw

Petition

The petitioner requests this petition be withdrawn. They are no longer seeking to occupy the space
due to financial reasons.

RECOMMENDATION
Staff recommends that the Plan Commission accept the petitioner’s request to withdraw PC 22-
13.




6/13/2022
Dear Mr. Heniff,

We previously sought zoning relief at 405 Eisenhower Lane for Tribute Funeral Services, LLC.
Due to the increased costs of business and focusing our efforts on opportunities for expansion with
less of those overhead costs. we are formally withdrawing our request and will no longer proceed
with the project.

Please contact me at (iGNNI i th any questions.

Thank you.

Sincerely, )
/] /!
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Timothy G Crook
owner / Funeral Director
Tribute Funeral Services., LL.C



